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Reimer Named Administrative Coordinator for Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation  
 
OKLAHOMA CITY, Okla. May 16, 2022 – Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Association (OCA) is pleased to announce 
the new addition of Mariah Reimer as Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation (OCF) Administrative 
Coordinator. In her position, she will be responsible for developing, promoting and implementing the 
administration of the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation.  Current events and strategies of the OCF 
includ: Steer Carcass Challenge, Annual Sporting Clays Shoot, Scholarships, Convention Education 
Programs, Annual Foundation Seminar and individual donations. 
 
“We are pleased to announce Mariah Reimer joining the Foundation as Contract Administrator,” said 
Michael Kelsey, OCA Executive Vice President. “Reimer brings a wealth of experience to lead our 
foundation strategies and events and we are excited about the future opportunities and growth she will 
bring to the Oklahoma Cattlemen’s Foundation.” 
 
Reimer is originally from Wellston, OK where her agricultural roots led her to Oklahoma State University. 
During her time at OSU, she graduated with a bachelor’s degree in agricultural communications and 
went on to pursue a master’s degree in administration. 
 
“I am eager to give back to an industry myself and my family are passionate about,” said Reimer. “I hope 
to assist the foundation in creating a base of success for future generations in the Oklahoma Cattlemen's 
Association.”  
 
Reimer and her husband currently reside in Vinita, OK where they raise their two daughters. 

The OCA is the trusted voice of the Oklahoma Cattle Industry and works to protect and empower 
Oklahoma cattlemen today, to serve tomorrow. OCA is the only voice that speaks solely for the 
cattlemen of Oklahoma and represents beef producers in all 77 counties across the state. The OCA 
officers, board of directors and membership encourages you to join us in our advocacy efforts to ensure 
less government intervention, lower taxes and a better bottom line. For more information about OCA 
membership, the theft reward program or activities call 405-235-4391 or visit www.okcattlemen.org.  
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